
Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues 
Committee  

 

Ambulance Victoria inquiry calls for 
submissions 
The Legislative Council Legal and Social Issues Committee is calling for submissions to 
an inquiry into the core issues impacting the management and functions of Ambulance 
Victoria. 

The Committee will inquire into issues involved with call taking, dispatch, ambulance 
ramping, working conditions and workloads of paramedics, procurement practices, 
allegations of fraud and embezzlement, governance and accountability and the 
workplace culture within Ambulance Victoria. 

“The main focus of this inquiry will be on working conditions for paramedics and other 
employees and how that impacts patient care, and on the internal operating practices 
of Ambulance Victoria,” said Committee Chair Trung Luu. 

“We want to hear from Victorians with experiences with Ambulance Victoria, including 
employees and patients,” he said. 

Go to the Committee’s website for the full terms of reference, to sign up to email alerts 
and to find out how to make a submission. 

Submissions open on 30 September and will close 28 February 2025. 

Public hearings will be scheduled in early 2025. 
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